Life and Work — October 10, 2021

We gratefully accept the following donation to the General Fund:

*In memory of Albert MacLean Styles from Dulcie Coombs.

We gratefully accept the following donations to the Memorial Fund:

*In loving memory of Albert Styles from Jennifer & Graham Hill.
*In loving memory of Albert Styles from Thelma & (late) Arthur
Diamond and family.

*In loving memory of Albert Styles from Fred Best.

*In loving memory of Albert Styles from George and Jean White.

Learn About Coming Out:

This Monday is Thanksgiving Monday, and it is also “National Coming Out Day”.

In honour of this, we will be hosting a panel discussion after our Sunday, October 17,
2021 worship service.

So, join us after the worship service (online too) to hear personal stories and to ask any
guestions you may have.

Hope to see you there !!!

Meeting our New Minister:
Now that (Rev.) James has settled into St. John's, he is looking forward to meeting
members of our congregation. There are a couple of options for this:

1. A Virtual Mug-Up: Beginning October 13, James is scheduling Zoom meeting on
Wednesdays at 7:30 pm and again on Thursdays at 10:30 am. If you are interested in
having a virtual chat, connect with Tracy via email (info@stjamesuc.org), or call the
office (722-1881) for Zoom invitation details.

2. A Masked Face-to-Face: Alternatively, James is open to come see you for a visit
(while maintaining proper health protocols). To arrange a visit, email him at
james@stjamesuc.org or give him a call at 351-0983.

UCW Meeting

Please note that the UCW meeting for October 11, 2021, will be postponed due to the
Thanksgiving holiday.

It will now be held on Monday, October 18, 2021 at 2:00 pm in the auditorium.

We hope to see you all there.

The St. James Visitor is calling on members for
“OPEN SUBMISSIONS”.

Do you have a story to tell? A pome that you have written?

Artwork that you have been working on?

How has your faith helped you through these unpresented times?

Do you have an announcement that you would like to include to our members?



Submissions will be accepted by the Administration & Communications Committee.
Email submission to St. James Office at info@stjamesuc.org with the subject "Visitor
Submission", or drop by the office with your submission, office hours are 10am - 2pm
Monday - Friday.

Please note:
This is a file of submissions we are building for future issues of the "St. James Visitor.’

*All entries will be reviewed and edited for grammar and spelling.
*Submit only your own work.

*By submitting, you agree to allow St. James to publish your work.
*All copyright remains with the author.

Topsail United Church

Please join us for our Fall Flea Market !!

WHEN: Saturday, October 16, 2021, from 9:30am - 2:00pm.

Admission: $1.00

All Covid 19 regulations and Social Distancing measures will be followed.



